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To: Parents/Carers of Students in Years 7-11 

Our Ref: 87856007 

13 December 2024 

Re: Christmas Fair 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we approach the end of the term, we wanted to take a moment to thank you for your continued 
support throughout the year. As always, the majority of our students have been terrific and have 
fully immersed themselves in school life. With this in mind, we want to end the term with some 
different activities alongside our traditional Christmas Fair on Thursday 19 December. 

As the email explained earlier this week, the fair promises to be a lunchtime full of fun, with a wide 
variety of exciting activities and games for the students to enjoy. From festive crafts to holiday-
themed games, there will be plenty to keep everyone entertained. We therefore encourage 
everyone to bring a small amount of cash along, and all money raised will be split across the year 
charities. 

In addition to the fair, we are also planning a number of lunchtime activities next week to keep the 
children engaged and festive. These will include bingo, Christmas challenges, and other fun 
events, ensuring the holiday spirit is alive throughout the week. See the table below for more 
details: 

 Activity Where 

Monday 
Film 

Orienteering/Quiz activity 
outside 

The Hub 
starting at The Cube 

Tuesday Bingo with Ms Blackledge Riding Hall 

Wednesday Karaoke with Mrs Sprakes Riding Hall 

Thursday Christmas Fair The Hub 

Friday Film The Hub 



   

 

   

 

To cap off the week, Friday 20 December will be our Christmas Jumper Day. Students are invited 
to wear their Christmas jumpers or festive tops, but they should wear the rest of their uniform as 
normal.   

Please note, the uniform policy applies for the full term and therefore particularly please note nails 
should not be painted or false, in line with the school’s policy. 

We look forward to seeing students at the Christmas Fair and celebrating with lots of festive cheer. 
Thank you once again for your support, and we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms M. Blackledge 

Headteacher 

 


